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The Idaho Transportation Department will be adding a center turn lane along SH-200 from McGhee Road to Seven
Sisters Drive, providing a safe area for turning drivers while allowing through traffic to flow continuously.

This project will also construct routine drainage improvements, and a new shared use path will be added to the north
between Main Street and Seven Sisters Drive/Kootenai Bay Road.

This project will begin in May and be completed in Fall of 2024.
During the first phase of construction two-way traffic will be maintained with reduced lane widths and speeds.

Later in the season, during the second phase the highway will be reduced to a single lane and traffic will be controlled
by temporary signals on SH-200 between Main Street and Seven Sisters Drive.

Flaggers will stop traffic as needed to allow trucks to enter and exit the work zone. Side streets will remain open, with
traffic at some intersections also controlled by temporary signals.

Some approaches and highway access points will be periodically closed throughout construction as the project progresses.

We appreciate your patience during construction and ask all drivers to plan for delays & drive safely through the work zone!
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Scan the QR code to sign up for email updates throughout construction for traffic impacts and key project milestones!
Visit the project website at itdprojects.idaho.gov/pages/sh200kootenai

Know before you go! Use Idaho 511 to plan your route!




